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Medicaid Re-Enrollment Application Deadline Approaching 6/17/2016: 
Avoid Medicaid Provider Disenrollment  

As a requirement of the Patient Protection and Affordable Care Act (PPACA), 
state Medicaid agencies must revalidate the enrollment of all providers in state 
Medicaid programs. The original re-validation deadline was March 24, 2016, 
and was extended by the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) 
to allow states additional time to process provider applications. For Texas 
Medicaid, this means all providers, including ordering and referring providers, 
who have not met all PPACA revalidation requirements must do so through re-
enrollment by September 24, 2016 (see resources at the bottom of this article 
for information on how to verify your re-enrollment status). To avoid 
disenrollment on September 25, 2016, and possible disruption in claims 
payment, providers should submit a re-enrollment application to the state or 
TMHP today.    

 

Applications Received On or Before June 17, 2016 

To avoid potential disruption in payment, a complete re-enrollment 
application must be received on or before June 17, 2016 in order to be re-
validated by September 24, 2016.  

For Texas Medicaid, this means all providers, including ordering and referring 
providers, who have not met all PPACA revalidation requirements must do so 
through re-enrollment by September 24, 2016. Complete applications that are 
received on or before June 17, 2016, will most likely complete the re-enrollment 
process by September 24, 2016. In the event that the re-enrollment process is not 
completed by September 24, 2016, and the provider is still working toward 
addressing identified deficiencies at that time, the provider will continue to remain 
enrolled in Texas Medicaid as long as the provider continues to respond to 
deficiency notifications within the defined timeframe for response. Continued 
enrollment is contingent upon continuing to meet deficiency correction timelines 
and receiving final application approval. 
 

Providers should submit a re-enrollment application to the state or TMHP today. 

 
Visit the TMHP reenrollment page at 
http://www.tmhp.com/Pages/Topics/Reenrollment.aspx  
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TMHP and THSteps will be hosting a Re-enrollment Session in El Paso.  Providers 
who need assistance with the re-enrollment process are encouraged to attend. 
 
 

 


